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The proposed site is an existing tower (ASR 1006963), and it is not proposed to alter the 

tower height.   

From an environmental perspective, utilizing the Commission’s documents from OET 

Bulletin 65, Supplement A, worksheets, and additional calculations, it has been determined that 

the proposal is compliant for RF exposure in both controlled and uncontrolled locations within 

any pertinent vicinity of the tower. 

During installation, or at any other time requiring service, the power of other facilities on 

the tower will be reduced or operation ceased, as needed, per OET recommendations while 

workers are in the vicinity of the various transmitting antennas. 

 


